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Voting in person with ID verified is the only way to ensure fair elections.  

  

It's common sense for every voter to be vetted in person prior to exercising their 

privledge to vote. 

 

While mail in voting is "easy," it makes it easier for fraud to occur.   

 

Returning to in person voting is the right thing to do. 

 

-Kristi Gray 

Curry County 
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